
 

To view all communications, visit mvphealthcare.com/FastFax  

 

 

August 9, 2024 – 2024.34 

 

 

 

 

 

Laboratory Benefit Services to be  

Managed by Avalon Healthcare Solutions –  

New Implementation Date is August 15, 2024 
 

On May 1, 2024, MVP Health Care® (MVP) notified Providers that effective August 1, 2024, MVP is 

contracting with Avalon Healthcare Solutions to offer a suite of laboratory benefit management 

services. (FastFax 2024.23). 

This date has been changed to August 15, 2024. 

To view our current Provider, Payment and Laboratory policies, visit mvphealthcare.com/policies. 

Provider Education 

To review training information about this transition, visit mvphealthcare.com/providers/education 

and select Clinical Education Resources, then select the training under Laboratory Management. 

 

If you have questions, please contact your MVP Professional Relations Representative. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

It’s Time to Recertify Your Patients!* 

The Families First Coronavirus Response Act has expired. 
To learn how MVP can help your patients continue their 

coverage, visit mvphealthcare.com/recertification. 

*Applies to Members enrolled in Medicaid, Child Health Plus (CHP), Health and Recovery 

Plan (HARP), and the Essential Plan (EP). 
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